
 
 

 

BANASTHALI PUBLIC SCHOOL 
G-Block, Plot No.-16, Vikas Puri, New Delhi-110018 

 

Circular No. BPS/24-25/22 APPLICABLE FOR CLASSES V, VI & VII        Date:05.08.2024 

Dear Parent, 

It is for your kind information that our School has been fixed as the centre for Zonal Cultural 

Activities to be held on 07.08.2024 (Wednesday).  

In order to facilitate the smooth conduct of this event, there will be off for the students of                       

Classes V, VI & VII on that day i.e. 07.08.2024. Classes for these students will resume on 08.08.2024 

(Thursday) as usual. 

However, the office will remain open for any concern. 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

Principal 


